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April 2023

City of Canterbury Bankstown in conjunction with Burwood Council
will be undertaking works to rehabilitate the bridge over the Cooks
River at Fifth Avenue, Campsie. This project aims to make the bridge
safer for vehicles, cyclists and pedestrians.

WHAT IS THE SCOPE OF WORKS?

e Construction of cyclist and pedestrian safety railing
e Construction of footpaths, kerbs and gutters

e Construction of medianisland

e Roadresurfacing

WHEN WILL WORKS OCCUR?

Work will start in mid-May 2023 and is anticipated to be completed
by late June 2023 - weather permitting. Work will be completed at
night between 8pm and 5am (Monday to Friday).

HOW WILL WORKS IMPACT ME?

During work hours, one lane of the bridge will be closed. Work may
be loud, however we will make every effort to ensure the noisiest
works are completed by midnight. Traffic controllers will be on-site
to assist vehicles and pedestrians to travel safely through the area.



CONTACTUS

Project team - 0427 133 082 or
projects@cbcity.nsw.gov.au

For more information, visit
cb.city/Projects
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If you need help understanding this document
please contact Council on 9707 9000
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Se ha bisogno di aluto per comprendere questo
documento, telefona al Comune al numero
9707 9000
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